
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 
 Tuesday 10th June 2025 

Assembly Reminder 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I am writing to ask that when you attend an assembly or event for your child, you please arrive on 
time. We do try as much as possible to hold events first thing in the morning to allow you to come 
straight into school rather than have to go home and come back. Late arrivals into assemblies do 
disrupt what the children are doing, and we are very conscious that they have worked hard to 
present to you! 

Unfortunately, late arrivals will not be able to enter assemblies after they have started. Please drop 
children off and go straight round to the office if you have an invitation to an assembly, so the 
staff can ensure you are in the right place and the children can begin on time. 

Your support, as always, is appreciated 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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